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Greetings to Green Spring Residents, 

After an absence of many years, I have returned as Mayor.  My good friend Trevor replaced me, 

and now I replace him.  I had previously resigned as mayor because my employment was out of 

town.  I am excited to be back and serve our exceptional city. 

 

I am so fortunate to have commissioners who have been involved in the city for many years.   I 

look forward to working with Trevor, Chris, Stuart, Josh and of course Caryl our City Clerk and 

Lori Ries, our City Treasurer. 

 

We are all supported by our city attorney Chip Hayward, Jr, Lynn Barger, editor of the 

Mainstream and our new head of Social Programs, Jasmine Drinkard, and the new position of 

Code Enforcement, George Stewart. 

 

Also a reminder that the city is now patrolled by Lyndon Police under Rob Schroder. 

We are also discussing having a 50
th

 anniversary in the year 2024.  Any suggestions are most 

welcomed.   This will be an event we will celebrate all year. 

Regards, 

John Morton 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

The City of Green Spring uses the site A to Z 

Directories.   This is the site where we post emails 

such as meeting agendas, minutes from the city 

meetings, announcements, and alerts.  

We strongly encourage all of the residents to sign 

up for this site because this will be our primary way 

to communicate. Residents will need to read 

monthly city minutes on the site, as mailed 

newsletters will be used only occasionally to 

publish Ordinances. 

To register for this site: 

 greenspring.membershiptoolkit.com 

You will see: Register/Login   Please click the link  

New User? 

Create Account 

Complete the form with your name, email address, 

and your own private password. 

When this is completed 

Click: Verify my email 

 
 

        Pet Control 

    Be A Good Neighbor 

 

A number of incidents have been 

reported concerning pet owners not 

picking up after their pets.  When you go 

on walks be sure to bring a bag and 

please pick up after your pet. 

Please be respectful of your Green 

Spring neighbor.   And don’t forget the 

leash. 

 



 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 


